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28th January 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Headphones Required 

 

Children are accessing online learning platforms in school and at times require headphones 

to listen to information. If your child has a spare pair of headphones, which you don’t mind 

your child keeping at school and using for their personal use, could you please bring them into 

school with their name attached.  

 

Due to the devices we use in school, only standard 

headphones/earphones, with a 3.5mm jack connector, as seen in the 

image, can be used.  Bluetooth headphones and lightning connector 

headphones, such as you get with newer models of Apple iPhones, will 

not work. 

 

Unfortunately, we are unable to accept responsibility for loss or damage 

to any items brought into school. 

 

 

Reading Books, Magazines and Comics- we need you! 

 

To support our school project, ‘Reading for Pleasure’, we will be creating ‘Book Swap’ areas 

in school for children to swap reading books, magazines and comics to read at home and in 

school. IF you have any donations to support us, please feel free to bring them to the main 

office.   

 

Yours Sincerely, 
 

A Burden    C Mackley 
Alison Burden    Chris Mackley 
Executive Head Teacher   Head of School 


